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Relief Action for the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 

 

NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. and NS United Group would like to express our deepest 

condolences to those who suffered personal losses by the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake. 

We extend our profound sympathy and sincere wishes for their rapid and complete 

recovery.  

NS United Group will donate 3 million yen for the relief of the earthquake sufferers and 

collect contributions from employers and employees. 


